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At our last meeting we had a very interesting 
talk by Rachel May representing the Fire Bri-
gade. Quite a number of our ladies took the op-
portunity to book a home visit.     
We are now more aware of safety in the home. 

District Meeting ‘new Style’. 

A very good buffet  lunch with Pudding.  

The hardworking ladies who pre-
pared and served the lunch.  

It was such a shock to Graham and I to 
learn of the passing of Phil Greenwood.   
I know many of you will feel the same. 
We send our heartfelt condolences to our 
Pam. 

Knitting of squares. Garter st. 

No 4mm (8) needles. DK any colour. 

Cast on 2 sts, knit first row. Then 
inc 1 st each end of next row. Knit a 
row. Continue until you have 42sts. 
Then start the decrease the same 
way. Finally knit 2 together. 

Received from Liz Williams. 



Pam had mentioned swim-
ming at the Lido a number of 
times. I felt the need to sup-
port her efforts. Off we went 
and it was freezing, Not at all 
what I have been used to! 

Visit by 5 members to ‘The Box’. Very educa-
tional. If you have not been it is well worth a 
visit.  The Leaf  

Watching you little leaf as you 
sway and shiver, 
Hanging, clinging to the limb as 
you quiver. 
You have been there through 
Spring, Summer, Autumn and 
Winter. 
Your colours forever changing, 
through to copper. 
A sweet, sticky bud, unfurled to a 
brilliant green, 

 A relieving colour at the end of the winter 
scene. 
You accepted the kiss of the rain and the 
warmth in the sun. 
From the coolness of the spring, 
To the heat of the summer fair. 
Why are you there little leaf? 
Living in our foul air. 
Through the months you played your part 
Little do we know you are the beating 
heart.  BMH 


